UPDATED COVID-19 POLICY

Our Covid-19 Policy is to follow the guidelines of the local, state and national public health agencies and regulatory bodies, as well of that of our licensing entity(ies).

When there is a discrepancy between the directives of different agencies, we will apply the most restrictive directive.

We are responsible for the care of one of the most vulnerable populations in our society. It is therefore important we use Best Practices and consider our own community outbreak numbers and the overall health and well-being of our resident population when implementing our Covid-19 policy.

Therefore, our Covid-19 Policy and guidelines will be frequently updated as necessary to adjust to the evolving Covid-19 situation in our facility and in the community-at-large and may often be more restrictive than state and local guidelines at any given time.

The updated guidelines pertaining to the residents and families will be communicated to the responsible parties as quickly as possible by email.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 

Thank you.























Disclaimer: This is a sample document and does not constitute legal advice. Please consult licensed legal counsel in your location when implementing any and all policies and regulations. Thank you.
